
 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention parents of incoming Kindergarteners and 1st Graders!! 

 

Please join us for a Girl Scouts of Suffolk County (GSSC)  

Information Session to learn more about forming a local  

Girl Scout troop and/or to become a Girl Scout troop leader.  

 

Kerry Fitzgerald, Membership Specialist for GSSC, will be 
presenting on the topic and answering questions. 

 

Where: Hampton Bays Public Library (52 Ponquogue Avenue) 

Room: Downstairs Meeting Room 

When: Wednesday, June 15 @ 6:30pm 

Who: Parents & prospective Girl Scouts entering Kindergarten or 
1st Grade in the Fall 2022 are encouraged to join 

 

Hope to see you there! 


